
Vermont Transportation Board is 
Visiting Bennington 

 
Thursday, November 13 @ 6:30pm,  

CAPA Symposium 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board wants to hear from the public, specifically 
those around 18-34, what the state of Vermont can do 
to attract more young adults to the state, 
transportation-wise. How are young adults choosing to 
travel, how do they want to travel, and why?! 
 

All students are welcome and encouraged to attend! 


